
                            Dear Parent/Carer  

October 2015  

Pupils celebrated 

óexcellentô GCSE results 

at Healing School in     

August.  

A total of 72% achieved five 

or more A* to C passes,  

including Maths and English. 

In addition, 84% of pupils 

gained five or more A* -  C 

GCSE passes. The English department saw  

results hold up once again with an 87% A* to 

C pass rate. In maths, the figure was 79%.  

Mr Knapton said ñWe're pleased with the      

results. Pupils did well to deal with a really 

tricky maths paper that grabbed national    

headlines because it was so difficult."                                           

There were some outstanding individual                         

performances within the results. 26% of pupils 

achieved three or more A/A*s. One pupil 

achieved 13 A*s and one A.  

Mr Knapton continued "I'd like to pay particular 

tribute to the teaching staff at Healing School. 

They have had to deal with a range of changes to 

GCSE courses and to the exams                     

themselves. These are a fantastic set of results 

and I offer my congratulations to all the students 

and their supportive parents. We all wish them 

well in their future careers and hope they will 

look back on  their time at Healing School with 

fond memories.ò 
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Welcome to the first full edition of Hotline, for this academic year.   I think you will see from the 

newsletter that the first half term has been hugely successful and packed full of activities. The success 

started in August when our 2015 Year 11 pupils received their GCSE results and together, helped Healing 

to another outstanding set of results. In September it was particularly pleasing to have the new teaching 

block open and I am sure those of you who came to look round on the óCommunity Openingô will agree,           

it has provided a superb learning environment that our pupils deserve. All of our pupils, including the               

new Year 7ôs, have settled well into school and made an excellent start to the year.                                                       

I hope you enjoy reading this edition and thank you, as always, for your support.  

        Principal, Mr Knapton  



The New South Wing Block Doors Are Opened To Pupils                                       

And The Local Community  

Joe Rice, Yr 10                                                                                                        

"I think Healing School was 

really fortunate to get the 

funding for the new building    

and now itôs finished, weôre   

lucky to have lessons in it.ôô 

Caitlyn Webb, Yr 9                                                                                               

"Having the new South block 

is an exciting adventure for 

the school. There is so much 

more space. Itôs like learning 

in a brand new place.ò 

Parents were given an exclusive look at 

Healing Schoolôs new Ã3.6- million teaching 

block.  

The investment has created 18 classrooms, a 

new library and other much needed space and 

facilities in a state -of - the -art environment.                 

Local residents, current and future parents were 

invited into the school to view the new facilities 

and they were most impressed by all the new 

building has to offer. The informal opening      

included refreshments and tours led by our   

senior prefects and other pupils.                                           

Mr Knapton said ñPupils and staff are proud of 

the facilities that have been created and we 

wanted the community to see them first hand.ò 

The new block has been paid for by the        

Governmentôs Academiesô Capital Maintenance 

Fund, with work starting in July last year.  

Below: The reception area with (left to right) Phoebe and 

Alfie Jarvis and parent, Gill Walker (Governor) plus new 

Director of the Humber Teaching School at Healing, Michelle 

Dewland and Vice  Principal Alison Smith with pupil guides.   

Right and 

below:   

Teachers    

deliver lessons 

using the new 

technology 

available in the 

new building.  


